
From: Chris Plummer

Sent: 11 January 2020 12:40

To: Spatial Policy 

Subject: Durham Neighbourhood Plan

 

Dear Sir/Madam, please note our full support for these proposals

 

We particularly approve of the plan's policies for sustainable development, the city's heritage and 
local green spaces, employment, the town centre, housing, student accommodation, sustainable 
travel and community facilities

 

We look forward to the plans being approved in a referendum

 

Chris and Elaine Plummer

 

The Old Granary

Sidegate

Durham

DH1 5SZ


